
The University of Wisconsin-Whitewater provides equal opportunities in employment and 

programming including Title IX and ADA requirements. If you have a disability and desire 

accommodations for any College of Letters and Sciences Administrative Council meetings, please 

contact Natalie Lamkin at (262) 472-1621 as early as possible. Requests are confidential. 
 

University of Wisconsin-Whitewater 

College of Letters & Sciences 

NOTICE OF MEETING 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the College of Letters & Sciences department chairpersons will meet 

with Dean Mary Pinkerton on Wednesday, May 29, 2013 at noon to discuss future staffing needs 

in the College. 

 

Dated: May 2, 2013 

 

By: Natalie J.K. Lamkin, Administrative Council Secretary 

College of Letters & Sciences 

University of Wisconsin-Whitewater 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 


